
Dear City of Los Angeles , 
 
I am a traveling retiree who depends on home sharing for my lifestyle . 
I am writing to ask you to enable fair legislation so that people like me can afford to visit 
your city , where for example , a hotel room in Koreatown is almost $200 a night . 
Home sharing allows me to visit here and spread the wealth , by visiting local markets , 
restaurants , coffee shops & shopping areas , rather than just all my money going to a 
hotel . 
Ultimately home sharing means more visitors to LA , and that means a more vibrant 
economy for the city . 
Home sharing is  good for the community and good for the economy . 
Please consider the greater good created by home sharing . 
 
respectfully , 
Michael Rosenblum 
 


